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Re: Taking health quarantine for crewmember on board when vessel arrives at Quang Ninh seaport from COVID-19 disease zone.
THE SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM
Independence – Freedom – Happiness

Quang Ninh, March 06th 2020


		
For the attention of: 
· The Second Zone Maritime Pilotage Co., Ltd
· Vinacomin Maritime Pilotage Company
· Maritime agent, Shipping Lines.

On February 29th 2020, Ministry of Health has issued letter no. 991/BYT-DP on operating to separate people from the COVID-19 disease zone. Following to that instruction, all people who are from the disease zone such as China, Korea, Italy, and Iran must declare health record and take health quarantine at the border. To ensure the efficiency for controlling the COVID-19 disease at Quang Ninh seaport, Quang Ninh Maritime Administration would like to notice as follows:

All vessels who navigate from or transit at the seaports of these following countries: China, Korea, Italy and Iran within 14 days since the arrival date at Quang Ninh seaport must take health quarantine at anchorage as in the regulation.

Therefore, Quang Ninh Maritime Administration would like to notice for your acknowledgement, cooperation and performance./.
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